
Catherine Giessel 
 

Dear Assembly members,
I am writing in SUPPORT OF MAP 11v2.
I believe it keeps well-identified neighborhoods intact, which is very important.

A second choice is MAP 6v2.
This is very much like our Assembly districts are today. It keeps the Hillside District Plan areas
together and also seems to align with Community Council areas, which makes sense.

I am OPPOSED to combining any portion of the Anchorage hillside with any portion of Eagle
River.

Thank you for your diligent work on this important issue.

Best regards,
Cathy

Cathy Giessel, MS, RN, APRN, FAANP
cgiessel@me.com
907.242.5450

12701 Ridgewood Rd,
ANC 99516


